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Students 
 
Dear Students: 
  
I hope you have found your semester to be productive and rewarding and that you are looking forward to 
a much-deserved winter break with family and friends. 
 
I am delighted to update you on a recent decision of the faculty senate. As you know, the Division of 
Student Affairs has made great strides in mandating training for all new students over the last several 
years in an effort to build a more inclusive environment on campus. I have asked Dr. Ida Gibson—our 
newly appointed 


